
           
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

KING STREET, BROOKLAND,  

ROMNEY MARSH 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2021 

 
To allow works to be carried out to provide a new electricity supply, 
Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit 

through traffic on part of King Street, Brookland, Romney Marsh. 

 
A closure is currently planned from Tuesday 28 September 2021, with 

estimated completion by 30 September 2021. 
 

King Street will be closed in the general vicinity of Willow Pond 
Cottage, towards its western end, to the extent shown. 

 
The alternative route for through traffic is via King Street, Rectory 

Lane, A259 Brookland Bypass, A259 Rye Road and Harvey Road. 
 

Due to the nature of the works, it will not be possible to re-open the 
road outside the working hours.  

 
The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons, with 

any changes signposted on site and notified locally. 

 
Updated information can be found on www.one.network – [~ UK 

Power Networks (ALS) Permit KZ50046068889].  
 

 
Simon Jones, Corporate Director, Growth, Environment and Transport  

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

 


